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Corrected Rates Published in the Pennsylvania Bulletin 
ODP Announcement 24-107 

AUDIENCE: 

All interested parties 

PURPOSE: 

The purpose of this announcement is to inform stakeholders that corrected rates for 

select services rendered through the Office of Developmental Programs (ODP) have 

been published in the Pennsylvania Bulletin. 

DISCUSSION: 

On August 31, 2024, final Fee Schedule Rates for services funded through the 

Consolidated, Community Living, Person/Family Directed Support (P/FDS), and Adult 

Autism Waivers were published in the Pennsylvania Bulletin.  After the notice was 

issued, ODP realized that corrections were needed to several of the rates. ODP 

Communication 24-087 was published on September 4, 2024, informing interested 

persons of the errors, that corrected rates were available at 

https://www.pa.gov/en/agencies/dhs/resources/for-providers/developmental-

programs-for-providers/odp-rates.html, and that a notice with the correct rates would 

be published. 

The public notice regarding the corrected rates can be found in the Pennsylvania 

Bulletin, Volume 54, Number 44, published on Saturday, November 2, 2024 at 

Pennsylvania Bulletin. 

https://www.pa.gov/en/agencies/dhs/resources/for-providers/developmental-programs-for-providers/odp-rates.html
https://www.pa.gov/en/agencies/dhs/resources/for-providers/developmental-programs-for-providers/odp-rates.html
https://www.pacodeandbulletin.gov/Display/pabull?file=/secure/pabulletin/data/vol54/54-44/1583.html
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QUESTIONS: 

Please direct any questions about this information to ra-ratesetting@pa.gov. 

mailto:ra-ratesetting@pa.gov
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